
   

 
Connor Earl Photography COVID-19 Update 

UPDATE - MARCH 1, 2021: Connor Earl Photography remains in the Government of 

Ontario's COVID-19 Framework 'GREY-LOCKDOWN' region. Connor Earl Photography will 

continue to not be providing any in-person or on-site photo shoots and/or video production at this 

time. As the situation progresses and restrictions/levels change, we will re-assess the situation 

and provide updates here on when services and products will resume. 

Connor Earl Photography remains open for business; however, we will only be providing orders 

on photographs seen on the website. Any questions, comments, and/or concerns, please contact 

me through my website. 

Note: Connor Earl Photography is located in the Simcoe-Muskoka region of the province of 

Ontario and will be following local and provincial guidelines.  

 


